
From: Warren Cays <warrenc@reagan.com> 
Subject: FW: Firenze Plaza 
Date: November 28, 2016 at 6:13:45 AM MST 
To: 'Tamara Thompson' <tamara@thelandgroupinc.com> 
Cc: 'Ken Mutell' <ken.mutell@icloud.com>, kathleen.c.gallagher@icloud.com, 
kgoldthorpe@achdidaho.org, bwong@achdidaho.org, chood@meridiancity.org, 
jbeach@meridiancity.org, 'Mindy Wallace' <Mwallace@achdidaho.org>, 
'Machelle Hill' <mhill@meridiancity.org>, 'Cays Warren' <WCAYS@AOL.COM> 
 
		
November	28,	2016	
		
Ms.	Tamara	Thompson	
Director	of	Client	Services	
The	Land	Group	
		
Ms.	Thompson,	
		
We,	as	very	concerned	citizens	of	Tuscany,	appreciate	you	finally	
reaching	out	to	us.		We	hope	you	will	explain	The	Land	Group's	reasoning	
for	the	present	design	of	the	proposed	Firenze	Plaza	commercial	mixed	
use	development,	and	the	proposed	traffic	access	into	Tuscany,	and	to	
allow	all	concerned	residents	of	Tuscany	to	meet	with	you	to	express	
their	worries	and	fears.	
		
Due	to	your	short	notice	of	a	suggested	meeting	date	to	take	place	
before	the	scheduled	hearing	dates	of	December	14th	with	ACHD	and	
December	15th	with	P&Z,	and	of	your	availability	to	meet	with	us	and	
our	strong	desire	to	meet	with	you,	in	addition	to	the	fact	of	the	
extremely	busy	and	stressful	holiday	season,	we	respectfully	request	
that	you	ask	the	Ada	County	Highway	District,	(ACHD),	and	the	City	of	
Meridian	Planning	and	Zoning	to		postpone	their		scheduled	hearing	
dates	for	this	proposed	project	until	2017.	
		
We	feel	that	this	request	is	only	fair	and	reasonable	to	all	Tuscany	
residents,	as	all	concerned	Tuscany	residents	want	the	opportunity	to	
meet	with	you	and	listen	to	your	rationalization	and	explanation	of	the	



proposed	Firenze	Plaza	development,	and	then	have	time	to	comment	at	
the	public	hearings.	
		
Please	get	back	to	us	ASAP	as	time	is	of	the	essence.	
		
Respectfully,	
		
Signed	
Warren	and	T.L.	Cays	
Ken	Mutell	and	Kathleen	Gallagher	
Concerned	Tuscany	Residents		
		
Cc:									Mr.	Kent	Goldthorpe		
District	#4	
President	ACHD	Commission		
Ada	County	Highway	District	
		
Mr.	Bruce	Wong		
Director	
Ada	County	Highway	District	
		
C.	Caleb	Hood	
Planning	Division	Manager	
City	of	Meridian	-	Planning	and	Zoning	Department	
		
Josh	Beach		
Associate	City	Planner		
City	of	Meridian	-	Planning	and	Zoning	Department	
		


